
 

 

 

 

Week ending 
06.03.2020

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have recapped 'igh' for 
flight. We have learned 'air'  
for hair, 'ear' for fear and 
'ure' for pure. We had a go 
at writing words with these 
sounds in, and we have been 
continuing to practise our 

tricky words. 

Literacy
We had a scary start to the week 
with a visitor coming into the class 

and taking our class pets. The 
children acted as police officers 

and luckily our class pets have been 
returned! 

They made wanted posters and 
wrote letters. 

Maths:
This week we have been 
continuing our focus on 
looking at addition and 

subtraction. The children 
have used counters, objects 
from around the class room 

and their fingers to help 
them with this. 

Next Week
We will be continuing our 
theme of 'To the Rescue', 

focussing on doctors, nurses 
and paramedics. Are you one 
of these professionals? Can 
you come in and talk to the 

class? 

World Book Day
We had lots of fun on World Book 
day dressed up as our favourite 

book characters. 
It has been lovely reading the 

children's favourite stories. The 
children can still bring in their 

favourite stories next week, but 
please name them.  
Bounce for books

The children had lots of fun 
bouncing. Sponsorship money is due 

in on Friday 13th March.  

Parents Evening 
A reminder that parents evening 
is on the 18th and 19th March. 

Please make sure you have signed 
up online as soon as possible as 

this will be closing soon. 

We are collecting green bottles 
for next week. Please save any 
green bottles and bring them in 
next week. Thank you   


